RECEIVED

From: To: Carlon La Mont pbscommissions

Subject: Date: U_2023-0002 B_2023-0001

Wednesday, April 3, 2024 1:54:45 PM

By Jocelyn Gonzalez -Thies at 8:26 am, Apr 04, 2024

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission Members:

We, as a community, need and deserve access to quality services.

The current local infrastructure is insufficient for our current and projected needs.

Please make possible a plan or priority of updating our emergency response infrastructure.

Areas and equipment for training, coordinating, maintenance, water storage, response staging, communications, and administration are current needs for many local fire departments.

Thank you for your consideration.

Health, wealth, happiness. Carlon LaMont